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Stop this nonsense. Stop telling us we are victims when none of us has been 

enslaved in this way. Stop breeding division and disdain. Stop living in the past and 

focus instead on building modern ties of humanitarian respect between Oregonians. 

Stop the obstructive and injurious promotion of the schismatic isolation of particular 

groups and just allow us to come together in love.  

 

As the dangerous and ugly divisions of the Diversity Equity Inclusion reverberate 

across the United States and are rejected by the majority, Oregon lawmakers try 

another illogical stunt. This concept has been twisted into a framework that promotes 

victimhood mentality, oppressing the very people this idea was designed to 

supposedly assist. The further subdivision and higher taxation of the Oregon 

populace is disgraceful.  

 

This idea is so outdated and outrageously segregationary it should be dead on 

arrival. A task force IS needed, but instead we should address the question of if 

lawmakers are using our hard-earned taxes appropriately, in good faith, and 

responsibly for Oregonians. Think better Oregon Legislators. Because the fact 

remains that you do owe us intelligent and justifiable governance.  


